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30¢t May, 2016

To: oneM2M Technical Plenary
Subject: Letter of Support for oneM2M MAS WG Vice Chairman

| am very delighted to recommend Mr. DongJoo Kim as a candidate of the Vice Chairman for

oneM2M Management, Abstraction and Semantics (MAS) Working Group.

DongJoo has been actively involved in the oneM2M since June 2015, especially in MAS WG.

He has made a lot of effort to define home appliance information models in oneM2M system.

He has shown impressive enthusiasm in loT standard project in LG Electronics. So | feel

confident that he is able to contribute for the success of oneM2M standard as well.

In the aspects of LG business domains, | believe that oneM2M can be one of important

standards to constitute loT eco-system.

LG Electronics will provide necessary supports for DongJoo to fulfill a given role if he gets an

honor of the Vice Chairman for oneM2M MAS WG.

Sincerely Yours,
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Kookyeon Kwak
Executive Vice President

LG Electronics, Inc.



